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via posting
TO:
NAESB WEQ/WGQ Executive Committee Members, Alternates and Interested Industry Participants 
FROM: 
Caroline Trum, NAESB Staff Attorney
RE:
Notes from the WEQ/WGQ Executive Committee Gas-Electric Harmonization Task Force – January 22, 2014
DATE:

January 24, 2014
Dear All – 
The notes below and work papers referenced serve as the record for the conference call held on January 22, 2014.
	Agenda Topic
	

	Administrative:
	Ms. York welcomed the participants to the conference call and reviewed the agenda.  Ms. Trum provided the antitrust guidance.

	Attendees:
	Jonathan Booe, NAESB

Jim Buccigross, Group 8760 LLC

Kathryn Burch, Spectra Energy

Pete  Connor, AGA

Dale Davis, Williams Gas Pipeline

Bob Harshbarger, Puget Sound Energy

Elizabeth Mallett, NAESB
Sylvia Munson, SunGard Energy
	Randy Parker, ExxonMobil
Lisa Simpkins, Constellation Energy Resources
Ed Skiba, MISO

Leigh Spangler, Latitude Technologies
Caroline Trum, NAESB
Kim Van Pelt, Boardwalk Pipeline

Randy Young, Boardwalk Pipeline

	Discussion:
	· Ms. York reviewed the results of the October 15, 2013 meeting with the participants.  During that meeting, the task force reviewed each paragraph of the FERC NOPR on Communication of Operational Information between Natural Gas Pipelines and Electric Transmission Operators (Docket No. RM13-17-000) and determined that no action should be taken be recommended to the EC at that time; however, the Task Force agreed to conduct a similar review when the related final order is issued.  That final order was issued on November 15, 2013: FERC Final Order No. 787 Final Rule – Communication of Operational Information between Natural Gas Pipelines and Electric Transmission Operators (Docket No. RM13-17-000).
· Mr. Skiba noted that the Final Order states that there are no deviations from the July 18th NOPR and asked if a paragraph by paragraph review by the Task Force is necessary.  Ms. York asked if others had reviewed the Final Order and asked for their perspective.  Ms. Van Pelt, Mr. Buccigross, Mr. Parker and Mr. Connor supported Mr. Skiba’s assessment and concurred that there was no need for the task force to perform an in depth review of the final order as a group. 
· Mr. Buccigross, seconded by Mr. Parker, moved that based on the Final Order, modifications to the NAESB Gas-Electric Standards are unnecessary. The motion passed without opposition.

	Adjourn:
	Ms. Van Pelt, seconded by Mr. Skiba, made a motion to adjourn.  The meeting adjourned at 3:11 PM Central.
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